
Michael J. Birck Innovation  
Engineering Program
Coming Summer 2017 
Offered for Students Entering Grades 9–12

Our summer classes will focus on the design process cycle and interpersonal skills. 
You'll work with AU professors and industry professionals to gain experience and 
develop an understanding of STEM careers.

Learn more at aurora.edu/innovation

Summer 2017 Courses: 
» Leading Design  
    EGR1500: Introduction to Engineering Design I
    2 undergraduate credits
    June 12–30  |  Monday–Friday, 8:30–11:30 a.m.
    Aurora University Main Campus

» The Invention Process
    CSC1810: The Invention Process  
    2 undergraduate credits
    July 10–28  |  Monday–Friday, 8:30–11:30 a.m.
    Aurora University Main Campus

Students who successfully complete either course will earn two undergraduate credits  
granted by Aurora University.

Parent and Student Information Session:  
Tuesday, February 21, 2017  |  6–7:30 p.m.  |  STEM 109

For more information, contact Sharon Miller at 630-844-6194 or sjmiller@aurora.edu. 1701

Have you thought of an idea for a new invention?  
Are you interested in learning the language of innovation?


